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	Comments


ERCOT appreciates the opportunity to file comments to Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 1028, RUC Process Alignment with Resource Limits.  ERCOT has concerns with NPRR1028’s currently proposed language because, among other things, the terms “physical limitation” and “operational issue” are vaguely defined.  
ERCOT is interested in discussing how those terms might be limited or defined more specifically.  ERCOT is also interested in exploring possible methods of obtaining greater awareness or advance notice of limitations affecting Resources that are not currently modeled and is also discussing internally how such information might be maintained outside of the Reliability Unit Commitment (RUC) software.  In addressing these concerns, ERCOT hopes to maintain the appropriate level of situational awareness in regards to the system conditions being studied in the RUC process and acknowledge the physical limitations that cannot be feasibly included in the RUC optimization at this time.  ERCOT looks forward to working with stakeholders on these issues.
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